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Thank you to our friends at Woodman Life, they came together and raised over $120,000 to help over 300 families 
affected by last year’s thousand year flood. They are a perfect example of what it looks like when neighbors help 
neighbors in South Carolina. To learn more about how you can help South Carolina families still in need click, here: 
www.onescfund.org
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